
From: "Sriram, MS" <mssriram@iimb.ac.in>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 13:07:43 IST
To: doctorsoumya@yahoo.com
Subject: Condolences

Dear Soumya
 
I was very sad to hear about the passing of  Dr. Swaminathan. Please accept our condolences. Our
prayers are with you at this moment of  grief. His was a precious life, serving the humanity and reducing
hunger.... 
 
Take care....
 
Sriram
 
Prof  M S Sriram
E 002 Faculty Offices
Indian Institute of  Management Bangalore 560076
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